From Department of Education:

As you will have heard there has been a further announcement by the Taoiseach that, in line with
public health advice, schools will remain closed until 19 April.

The Department of Education and Skills has requested that we remind all students about the
importance of practicing social and physical distancing. We should all minimise physical contact with
each other in the interest in reducing the spread of Covid-19. This means we should not meet up
with anyone from outside our household. If we go out it should be for necessary shopping for food
or medication or exercise, but when doing this we should keep at least 2 metres from other people.
This will help protect everyone. Please make sure you are familiar with and following HSE guidelines.

Students are encouraged to continue with the work assigned by their teachers. Try to keep a routine
that is practical for you and your family. Parents are asked to continue to encourage your daughters
to apply themselves to their work and all students will have plenty of revision to do.

Please look after yourselves and keep your families safe and well.
Geraldine Mulvihill

The public health message is available in 17 different languages on the following link:
www.hse.ie/eng/services/news/newsfeatures/covid19-updates/partner-resources/covid- 19-
translated-resources/
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